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2020:2159P - 13:06:2020 12:17:39  COMMNT “ welcome the reduction of the height of the proposed wall in the revised
version of this application

However, we note that specific provision for the protection of plants on the St Paul's Mews side of the fence is
still not included. We also note that the photograph of the St Paul's Mews side of the fence included is an old
one that doesn't show the repaired fence nor the plants now growing against it.

The application does net include a specific location for storage, welfare and mixing, but the location of the
label on the drawings appears to suggest that this could be in St Paul's Mews itself. We haven't been
approached about this, but it would be entirely unacceptable.

We urge the applicants to contact us to discuss any access they might need to the Mews, what measures they
prapose to protect plants on the Mews side, and their proposals for reinstatement of the fence after the works.
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